
 
 

 
 

 
 

WENTZVILLE R-IV SCHOOL DISTRICT 
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

 
Sealed bids will be received by Wentzville R-IV School District, via the 
District's Vendor Registry System, until Tuesday May 4, 2021 for the 
following summer roofing restoration projects: 
   Holt High School  1:00 P.M. CDT 

Heritage Primary/Intermediate School  1:00 P.M. CDT 
  

Bidders shall be registered with the District’s Vendor Registry and can 
obtain Project Bidding Information and requirements on the Registry’s 
website Monday April 19. Not less than the prevailing hourly wage rates, 
as determined by the State of Missouri, Division of Labor Standards, 
shall be paid all workers employed on this project. 
The Board of Education reserves the right to waive technicalities, to 
select any contractor filing a proposal, and to reject any or all bids. It is 
anticipated that projects will be awarded at the May 20, 2021 BOE 
Meeting. 


